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15 February 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Russell, 
 
In Oral Questions 13 February I offered to write to you about the National Infrastructure 
Commission in relation to our work around Brexit. 
 
The National Infrastructure Commission for Wales’ remit is to identify Wales’ future 
infrastructure needs for the next 5-30 years. To do so, the Commission will need to consider 
the long term implications of Brexit, including implications for the movement of goods. The 
Government will provide appropriate information and engage with the Commission to enable 
it to fulfil its remit.  
 
However, the short term implications of Brexit are outside the scope of the Commission. 
The Government would not wish to divert the Commission from its intended purpose to 
provide advice on Wales’ long term need for infrastructure. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
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